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31 July 2017 

 
 

Corporate Update 
 

Bligh Resources Limited (ASX: BGH or Company) refers to the announcements dated 23 December 
2016, 27 April 2017 and 16 May 2017 setting out the terms of the termination of the Joint Venture 
covering the Bundarra Project and advises that the final payment, in the amount of $126,718, due to 
Contained Gold Pty Ltd will now be paid on the earlier of a capital raising by the Company or 31 October 
2017. 

 

 

 

For further information, contact: 

Mr Patrick Burke                                    
Director                                                   

08 9420 9310               
blighresources@gmail.com 


